
From: District 10 Administrator [mailto:district10@district10comopark.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 9:23 AM 
To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul) <barb.mcmonigal-st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Sound variance for Hmong International Freedom Festival 

 

Barb, 

I know I'm a few hours late, but I wanted to let you know that the Como Community Council 

Board voted last night to support the variance request for June 30-July 1, as spelled out in 

notification of May 25. Thanks for adding that to the record if there is still time. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Michael Kuchta 

Executive Director 

District 10 Como Community Council 

1224 Lexington Parkway N 

Saint Paul, MN 55103 
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